
 
 
 
 
 
February 25, 2008 
 
Daniel Kuncicky, PhD 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section 
2600 Blair Stone Rd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
 
RE:    Draft Permit 56019/HO/006, Safety-Kleen Medley(FLD984171694), 8755 NW  
          95th St., Medley, FL 33178. 
 
Dear Mr. Kuncicky: 
 
I have reviewed the above draft permit and offer the following comment: 

1) Page one of the draft permit under Tank Storage states; “Utilization of one 
horizontal tank with a capacity of 10,000 gallons and one vertical tank with a 
capacity of 15,000 gallons for Used Oil Processing.  The Used Oil Processing will 
be used by Atlantic Industrial Services, Inc.”.  Atlantic Industrial Services, Inc. is 
no longer conducting operations at this location.  Safety-Kleen is now utilizing 
these tanks for daily operations.  The horizontal tank with a capacity of 10,000 
gallons is currently being used for storage of Oily Wastewater.  The vertical tank 
with a capacity of 15,000 gallons is currently being used for storage of Used Oil 
as defined in Chapter 62-710.201(5) F.A.C. 

 
2) The highlighted fields in the draft permit are as follows: Page 11 #22 – Part II 

Section A 4 page 1, Page 12 #24 – Part II Section A 4 page 6, Page 12 #25 – Part 
II Section A 4 Table 5.6-1, Page 15 #2 – Part II Section A 4 pages 30-35, Page 15 
#5 – Part II Section A 4 pages 2-29, Page 16 #6 – Part II Section A, 5 pages 1-20, 
Page 15 #1 – Part II Section B pages 1-9, Page 17 #5 – Part II Section B pages 8-
9, Page 18 #14 – Part II Section K, Page 19 #1 – Part II Section C, Page 19 #8 – 
Part II Section C, Page 23 #4 – Part II Section K. 

 



 
 
Thank you for the Departments time in this matter.  If you have any questions please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Jeff Curtis 
EHS Manager, Florida 
Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. 
Office: (561) 738-3026 
Cell: (561)523-4719 
 
  


